From: Kayla fallen

To: Kaushagen, Taylor
Subject: Buffalo"s NNTU
Date: Monday, July 8, 2024 9:25:03 PM

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL

Hello, I'm writing to you to ask for permission to shut down Old 10 in front of the Buffalo Area
Emergency center on Aug 14th from 4pm to 8:30pm. We are holding our annual national night
to unite that night. Our set up is usually the whole block in front of the dept. If you need any
other information, please let me know.

Thank you,

Kayla Fallen

Buffalo Fire dept/Buffalo EMS
701-799-4137

SUGGESTED MOTION: Authorize road closure on County Highway 10 in front of the Buffalo Area
Emergency Center in Buffalo on August 14, 2024 from 4:00 PM to 8:30 PM for National Night to
Unite.
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